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Andrea Gyger

From: Kat* 

Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2015 7:39 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Prevent Internet Voting HB15-1130

Dear Secretary of State Williams, 

It is of tantamount importance that you reject any measures to allow for internet voting.  The hacks we hear of 

every week should be enough evidence that the capabilities just do not currently exist to keep such an important 

system secure and prevent tampering. 

Personally, I've had my information accessed through Anthem and Home Depot in the past few months.   

  

For the few people who would be affected as military in hostile environments, amending the proposed bill to 

properly accommodate ONLY them, and in a secure method, is feasible and desired. 

  

Please do not expand internet voting through these proposed rules. 

  

Thank you. 

  

Sincerely, 

Kathleen L Sullivan, PE 

 

  




